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Music, Sport and Drama are the heartbeat of any good school.  

The Ballroom provided a beautiful setting for this weekôs inaugural Tea Time 

Concert demonstrating that music is certainly a key feature of our school weekly 

calendar. The concert featured promising musicians from all ages of the school 

and included all levels of ability. It was especially pleasing to have our Senior 

School students demonstrating the fruits of hours of practice and dedication to 

our younger pupils. The applause of a full concert room after each performance 

must have encouraged all to persevere as they work towards performing in our 

school Training Orchestra and Orchestra. The singing of our Year 6 children in 

our Harvest Festival held in St Michaelôs Church was simply wonderful as our 

talented pupils combined song with poetry and drama performances. The future 

of both music and drama at Quinton House School appears to be extremely 

promising.  

Sport is always a strong feature of the Quinton calendar. This afternoon I en-

joyed watching our 1st XV in action and it is pleasing to see so many children en-

joying participating and competing in a multitude of school teams and activities. 

As a member of the Independent Schools Association there will be an ever in-

creasing programme of competitions for our children and I know that our Senior 

School rugby and hockey players are already working hard in preparation for 

their South Africa Tour next year.  

Whilst the heartbeat is strong, there has also been much activity for the brain. 

This has been a very productive and purposeful start to the school year across the 

school. Our parents have also attended for studies in our Revision and Study 

Skills Evening, Stay and Learn Morning, and our Back to School Evening. It is 

certainly important to work in partnership with our parents and we look forward 

to continuing our programme of welcoming parents into the school and sharing 

in the education of their children.  

We wish everyone an enjoyable and restful half-term. We do hope that families 

will join us for the Fireworks Night on Tuesday 7 th November and we look for-

ward as a whole school community to the events of the festive season.   

Best wishes, 

Tim Hoyle  
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Tea Time Concert, 16th October 



 
Update from Nursery  

As ever our Nursery children have been very busy this half term. We 

have embraced the Autumn weather and have been spending lots of time 

outside in our fabulous grounds. The children have enjoyed collecting 

Autumn finds from the woods and Zak found an interesting and safe way 

to pick up the spiky chestnut shells using sticks as chopsticks. Some of 

our children got to walk up to the Church to give our Harvest Festival 

contributions to Mr Capuano. Thank you to all our families for contrib-

uting food to the great cause. We enjoyed having our parents come into 

School for our óStay and Learnô session. We also celebrated World Post 

Day! The children designed their own postcards to send home to their 

families. We then took them to the Senior School office for them to be 

franked. We look forward to returning after the half term for more learn-

ing and fun!  

 

Miss Parker 



 
Update from QR  

We have had an exciting and busy first half term in Reception.  The children have all settled in 

very well and are already familiar with new routines. This term our topics have been Bears and 

Autumn. We have shared different Bear stories including Goldilocks and the Three Bears, Go-

ing on a Bear Hunt and Whatever Next.   

Children also celebrated World Space Week which linked with our story Whatever Next when 

Baby Bear visited the moon. We thought about what we would take with us on a trip to the 

moon and learnt some facts about the different planets.   

In daily Phonics sessions children have been learning new sounds and practising how to form 

the letters correctly using the formation rhymes. We are now practising putting sounds togeth-

er to read simple words and sounding out words for writing.   

In Mathematics children have enjoyed participating in a range of Shape, Space and Measure 

activities. They have been busy ordering bears by size, using positional language, naming 2D 

shapes and making repeating patterns.  

We have also enjoyed learning about Autumn and Harvest and have completed activities 

linked to the story 'The Little Red Hen'. In Literacy we used our phonics to write simple sen-

tences about the characters. Children worked together to make bread dough by weighing out 

the ingredients, then they carefully shaped their dough into rolls. We also went on an Autumn 

walk around the school grounds and visited the church for the Year 6 Harvest Festival assem-

bly.  

Next term we will be learning about different celebrations.   

Miss Billington  


